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Julie Milavec <jmilavec@dglibrary.org>

Governor Pritzker to Extend Stay-At-Home Order Through April 30

15 messages

Julie Milavec <jmilavec@dglibrary.org> Tue, Mar 31, 2020 at 3:04 PM
To: All Staff <staff@dglibrary.org>
Bcc: libraryboard@dglibrary.org

https://www.chicagotribune.com/coronavirus/ct-coronavirus-illinois-stay-at-home-extension-20200331-
5szw3wbyt5ghzibeg2lcvwrwzi-story.html  

The library's management team and supervisors will be meeting tomorrow at 10am. This will be our main topic of
discussion.

Board President Jonathan Graber and I are scheduled to talk tomorrow afternoon as well.

Bcc: Board of Library Trustees


Julie M. Milavec
Director
My pronouns: she/her/hers

1050 Curtiss Street

Downers Grove IL 60515

1-630-960-1200 x4300

Jen Ryjewski <jryjewski@dglibrary.org> Tue, Mar 31, 2020 at 3:18 PM
To: Julie Milavec <jmilavec@dglibrary.org>
Cc: All Staff <staff@dglibrary.org>

I had a feeling ... I am so bummed.
[Quoted text hidden]
-- 

Jen Ryjewski
Assistant Director 
630-960-1200 x4299

1050 Curtiss Street, Downers Grove, IL  60515

Cindy Khatri <ckhatri@dglibrary.org> Tue, Mar 31, 2020 at 3:26 PM
To: Jen Ryjewski <jryjewski@dglibrary.org>
Cc: Julie Milavec <jmilavec@dglibrary.org>, All Staff <staff@dglibrary.org>

We will get through this together! It's a good thing that IL is being proactive about flattening the curve and protecting our
community. Hang in there, everyone. ❤

[Quoted text hidden]

https://www.chicagotribune.com/coronavirus/ct-coronavirus-illinois-stay-at-home-extension-20200331-5szw3wbyt5ghzibeg2lcvwrwzi-story.html
https://www.google.com/maps/search/1050+Curtiss+Street,+Downers+Grove,+IL%C2%A0+60515?entry=gmail&source=g
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-- 

Cindy Khatri | Public Relations Manager
Pronouns: she, her, hers

Downers Grove Public Library
1050 Curtiss Street
Downers Grove, IL 60515
(630) 960-1200 ext. 4296
www.dglibrary.org

Regina Hartnett <rhartnett@dglibrary.org> Tue, Mar 31, 2020 at 3:39 PM
To: Cindy Khatri <ckhatri@dglibrary.org>
Cc: Jen Ryjewski <jryjewski@dglibrary.org>, Julie Milavec <jmilavec@dglibrary.org>, All Staff <staff@dglibrary.org>

I second that Cindy, like the old saying goes, better safe than sorry.
[Quoted text hidden]

Karen Neal <kneal@dglibrary.org> Tue, Mar 31, 2020 at 3:56 PM
To: Regina Hartnett <rhartnett@dglibrary.org>
Cc: Cindy Khatri <ckhatri@dglibrary.org>, Jen Ryjewski <jryjewski@dglibrary.org>, Julie Milavec <jmilavec@dglibrary.org>,
All Staff <staff@dglibrary.org>

I was sensing that the “shelter in place” order was going to be extended. We need to flatten the curve and keep healthy
for our community and beyond.


I am looking forward to answering your emails remotely as our library building is closed due to covid-19. 

Karen Neal
Adult and Teen Services Librarian
Downers Grove Public Library
kneal@dglibrary.org

On Mar 31, 2020, at 3:39 PM, Regina Hartnett <rhartnett@dglibrary.org> wrote:


[Quoted text hidden]

Emily Kiang <ekiang@dglibrary.org> Tue, Mar 31, 2020 at 5:53 PM
To: Julie Milavec <jmilavec@dglibrary.org>
Cc: All Staff <staff@dglibrary.org>

Well, health is more important in the long run. I am sad, but I know that this is needed to possibly flatten the curve sooner.
[Quoted text hidden]

Jessica Bowes <jbowes@dglibrary.org> Tue, Mar 31, 2020 at 6:15 PM
To: Julie Milavec <jmilavec@dglibrary.org>

Any chance we might be able to do something similar to Barnes and noble? You place order online and they send email
when order ready then you call when you are outside (telling them color of car and make plus last name and how many
items got) and they check it out and place bag outside door and go back inside before person comes out to get bag (just
ordered and picked up a puzzle from there). Just an idea
[Quoted text hidden]
-- 

Jessica Bowes

Computer Help Desk Associate

Downers Grove Public Library

1050 Curtiss Street

Downers Grove, IL 60515-4606

(630) 960-1200 x243
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jbowes@dglibrary.org

http://www.dglibrary.org


Kathryn Moran <kmoran@dglibrary.org> Tue, Mar 31, 2020 at 8:56 PM
To: Julie Milavec <jmilavec@dglibrary.org>
Cc: All Staff <staff@dglibrary.org>

All staff,

Health and safety first. 

Cabin fever may set in but hang in there better weather and more backyard time is coming.

It is not just us other states are doing this too. It is a necessity to protect as many as can be protected.

Take care everyone,

Kathy

On Tue, Mar 31, 2020, 3:04 PM Julie Milavec <jmilavec@dglibrary.org> wrote:

[Quoted text hidden]

Kelly Kobayashi <kkobayashi@dglibrary.org> Wed, Apr 1, 2020 at 8:51 AM
To: Kathryn Moran <kmoran@dglibrary.org>
Cc: Julie Milavec <jmilavec@dglibrary.org>, All Staff <staff@dglibrary.org>

Thank you , Julie! This latest news was the last thing I read before going to bed last night. As others have said, I'm not
surprised, I think it's for the best in the long run, and I hope everyone just stays well!!! (But I do miss you all!) - Kelly K,
Circ


Virus-free. www.avast.com

[Quoted text hidden]

Julie Milavec <jmilavec@dglibrary.org> Wed, Apr 1, 2020 at 9:44 AM
To: Kelly Kobayashi <kkobayashi@dglibrary.org>
Cc: Kathryn Moran <kmoran@dglibrary.org>, All Staff <staff@dglibrary.org>

Just to be clear for the curbside service question: the library is not considered an essential service (restaurants are
essential for food because some people don't cook). We may only have personnel working in-person for essential
functions like payroll and keeping the building safe and secure. Additionally, holds have been suspended in SWAN
because nearly all libraries are not accepting returns and system delivery that moves the books from library to library is
also suspended.

So unfortunately we cannot offer curbside service until the stay-at-home order is lifted.

Stay safe and be healthy.


Julie M. Milavec
Director
My pronouns: she/her/hers

1050 Curtiss Street

Downers Grove IL 60515

1-630-960-1200 x4300

mailto:ajagielski@dglibrary.org
http://www.dglibrary.org/
mailto:jmilavec@dglibrary.org
https://www.avast.com/sig-email?utm_medium=email&utm_source=link&utm_campaign=sig-email&utm_content=webmail&utm_term=icon
https://www.avast.com/sig-email?utm_medium=email&utm_source=link&utm_campaign=sig-email&utm_content=webmail&utm_term=link
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[Quoted text hidden]

Sandra Feuillan <sfeuillan@dglibrary.org> Wed, Apr 1, 2020 at 10:43 AM
To: Julie Milavec <jmilavec@dglibrary.org>
Cc: All Staff <staff@dglibrary.org>

I had a feeling as well........and I am also bummed.

Sandy
[Quoted text hidden]

Mary Piller <mpiller@dglibrary.org> Wed, Apr 1, 2020 at 12:40 PM
To: Julie Milavec <jmilavec@dglibrary.org>
Cc: All Staff <staff@dglibrary.org>

Thank you for that information.  I wasn't surprised.  I just keep thinking this is for our good, and it won't be forever.  We will
all be such happy employees when we get past this.

Mary P.


On Tue, Mar 31, 2020 at 3:04 PM Julie Milavec <jmilavec@dglibrary.org> wrote:

[Quoted text hidden]

Kathryn Hoos <khoos@dglibrary.org> Wed, Apr 1, 2020 at 2:45 PM
To: Mary Piller <mpiller@dglibrary.org>
Cc: Julie Milavec <jmilavec@dglibrary.org>, All Staff <staff@dglibrary.org>

Hang tight everyone. This too shall pass. Keep positive.

Kitty
[Quoted text hidden]
-- 

Kitty Hoos
Circulation Services
Supervisor
Downers Grove Public Library
630-960-1200 x4267


Carly Meminger <cmeminger@dglibrary.org> Wed, Apr 1, 2020 at 4:28 PM
To: Julie Milavec <jmilavec@dglibrary.org>
Cc: All Staff <staff@dglibrary.org>

Thank you for the information. I had a feeling myself that things were going to be extended. We will all get through this
together. If anyone wants someone to talk to during this time, feel free to reach out to me. Hang in there all!

Carly 

On Tue, Mar 31, 2020 at 3:04 PM Julie Milavec <jmilavec@dglibrary.org> wrote:

[Quoted text hidden]

Stojana Keta <sketa@dglibrary.org> Wed, Apr 1, 2020 at 6:10 PM
To: Carly Meminger <cmeminger@dglibrary.org>
Cc: All Staff <staff@dglibrary.org>, Julie Milavec <jmilavec@dglibrary.org>

mailto:jmilavec@dglibrary.org
mailto:jmilavec@dglibrary.org
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Thank you! Stay safe . We will get trough this .
Stojana
[Quoted text hidden]


